
August 1, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians:

We would like to send a reminder of our official dress code. Students are expected
to be dressed and groomed in a manner which will not distract, interfere, or disrupt
the educational program. Students are expected to present themselves in a neat,
clean, and professional manner at all times.  Therefore, proper school uniforms are
expected to be worn every day and should not deviate from the style and color
choices.

Please review the following with your child:

Top

● Solid color collared shirt; navy blue, white or light blue (Polo or
button down style)

Crewneck Sweater

● Solid navy blue, black, grey, light blue or white crew neck
sweaters only. Hoodies are NOT permitted.

Bottom

● Solid navy blue or khaki.

Shoes

● Closed toe securely fitting shoes.
● Sneakers can be any color you see fit for your child(ren)
● Timberland boots are NOT permitted at all.
● Crocs & Ugg slippers are NO LONGER ALLOWED



Hair and Make-Up

● Excessive or distracting makeup or hair color is not permitted. Hair
color must be a naturally occurring color/shade in the human
genome.  Other hair colors such as purple, pink, green, orange, etc.
are considered distracting.

Head

● Hats, caps, bandanas, doo-rags, curlers, pics, and hair nets are
NOT permitted.

● Protective Face Coverings:  Everyone within the school
environment MUST wear a face mask at all times. If a student
forgets or refuses to wear a face mask, a call will be made home to
have someone bring one to the school. If parents/guardians are
unable to bring a mask to school, the students will be issued a
mask. If the student persists in refusing to wear a mask, they will
be sent home as a safety precaution to protect themselves and
others.

We believe that school uniforms promote a sense of pride in our school
and solidarity between students.  And while the school may designate
non-uniform days, such decisions will be made by the principal.

Thank you for your support.

Mathew Ackiewicz, Principal


